
 

Relocation: New PSA Provincial Office – North West 
 
The PSA is proud to announce that the Provincial Office in North West (situated at 19 Molopo Road) 
will relocate to new premises in Mahikeng. 
 
Owing to the transfer of IT equipment during the week of 25 to 29 July 2019, members may 
experience an interruption in communication via telephone, e-mail and fax with the office. The actual 
move will take place on 30 July 2019 and may also cause a delay in communication and service to 
members. Members are, however, assured that the Office will be back in operation 1 August 2019. 
 
Should members wish to contact PSA staff urgently, kindly contact them on their respective cell 
phones: 
  
Provincial Manager: Mr Makolomakwa: 076 981 5796 
Labour Relations Officer: Ms Z Graaff: 082 880 8976 
Labour Relations Officer: Mr A Moribe: 082 907 9002 
Liaison Officer: Mr N Baardman: 082 880 8939 
Liaison Officer: Ms Maxatshwa: 082 880 8992 
 
The new street address is: 58 Proctor Avenue, Golf View, Mahikeng, 2745. 
The postal address, telephone and fax numbers remain unchanged, i.e. PO Box 2480, Mahikeng, 
2745, Tel (018) 381 9600, and Fax: (018) 381 9611. 
 
The PSA apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  NORTH WEST 
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